
 
 

CITY OF DALLAS 
 

 
February 20, 2015 
 
Regina Imburgia 
 
Via Email: regina.imburgia@gmail.com  
Re: Texas Public Information Act Request 
 
Dear Ms. Imburgia  
 
The City of Dallas received your Texas Public Information Act, open records request on 
February 20, 2015 for following records: 
 
I Request:  Inspection Only 
 
I request to see Councilman Rick Callahan's emails concerning Fluoridation  January 1, 
2014 to January 28, 2015. 
 
 
The requested information is available for you to pick up or inspect on the date and time 
in which you’ve indicated via E-mail to Camelia Taylor.  
 
Itemized statement of charges: 

Copies, 199 pages @ $.10/page                             $ 19.90 
Personnel, .2hours @ $18.75/hr.                       $   6.00 
   ESTIMATED TOTAL     $   25.90 
 
*Open Records Payments must be made with a check or money order* 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact Camelia Taylor by telephone at 214-671-8571 
or camelia.taylor@dallascityhall.com  
 
Camelia Taylor 
Public Information Manager 
City of Dallas Public Information Office 

Public Information Office          City Hall, 4ES     Dallas, Texas 75201    Telephone 214/671-8570   Fax 214/670-0160   
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